
USBE	Science	Standards	Public	Comment	

	

The	Utah	State	Board	of	Education	(USBE)	has	scheduled	a	Public	Hearing	on	March	20th,	2019,	from	
6:00	pm	–	8:00	pm	at	the	Southern	Utah	University	J.L.	Sorenson	PE	Building,	in	Cedar	City,	in	order	to	
collect	feedback.	This	will	be	a	face-to-face	format	on	the	new	State	Science	Standards	for	K-5	and	9-12.	
In	November	of	2017,	the	USBE	approved	the	beginning	of	the	revision	process	of	new	science	
standards,	which	includes	a	90-day	public	review	and	feedback	period	from	December	2018-April	2019.		
The	final	draft	of	the	standards	will	be	reviewed	by	the	Utah	State	Board	of	Education	and	will	be	
adopted	in	the	time	frame	of	April	–	June	2019.	New	K-5	and	High	School	Science	Standards	will	be	
implemented	in	the	fall	of	2020,	with	new	state	assessments	in	the	spring	of	2021.	For	more	information	
on	the	USBE	Science	Standards	review	and	adoption	process,	please	access	the	following	link:	
https://www.schools.utah.gov/curr/science	
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